
Another great year for Improv at Shuswap Theatre!  We continue to attract more new
people to the drop-in nights, the first and third Monday of the month, as well as
maintaining a strong core group.  We continue to practice and improve our improv skills.
Our regular season ended with a Family and Friends performance night. 

Highlights
Our membership number continues to grow
and hold strong
Access to space continues to be an issue
Some of our improvisers performing in front of
an audience for the first time!
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Plan B
Plan B performance group had a successful year
which included what has become our traditional
St Patrick’s Day show.  We participated in TOTE
again this year.  

2025/26 
Our future goals for the next season

We are hoping to offer an Improv Workshop
this coming season
Our new season will start on October 6th.  


